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Antonia Hover

From: Andy Koebel <AKoebel@bsu.us>
Sent: Tuesday, December 24, 2019 10:58 AM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: FP&L Solar Together

To whom it may concern: 
 
Bonita Springs Utilities is excited to see this program and hopes that it will be approved.  We see this as a way for BSU to 
meet some sustainability goals without having the cost of having to build and maintain our own facilities.  We have pre-
registered with FP&L to offset 100% of our energy usage with Solar through this program and after evaluation feel that it 
would be a very cost effective way to meet our goals. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Andy Koebel 
Bonita Springs Utilities, Inc. 
239-992-0711 
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